
Letter of Proposal for Sustainable Urban 

Cycling Development Initiative 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Recipient's Organization] 

[Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are writing to propose a Sustainable Urban Cycling Development Initiative aimed at 

enhancing cycling infrastructure and promoting cycling as a viable mode of transportation in our 

city. This initiative aligns with our goals of reducing carbon emissions, alleviating traffic 

congestion, and fostering a healthier community. 

The key components of our initiative include: 

• Construction of dedicated cycling lanes and bike-sharing stations. 

• Implementation of educational programs to promote cycling safety and benefits. 

• Collaboration with local businesses to support cycling-friendly policies. 

We believe that with your support, we can transform our urban landscape and encourage more 

residents to embrace cycling. We would appreciate the opportunity to discuss this initiative 

further and explore potential collaboration. 

Thank you for considering our proposal. We look forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


